
                                                                 

                                   Program Group  

                        on Global Partnership 

The Program Group on Global Partnership (PGGP) exists to deepen the mission of the Church 

in the Episcopal Diocese of Los Angeles and in the world.  Together with our partner dioceses 

abroad, we strive to discern ways in which we might accompany one another in cross-cultural 

engagement characterized by mutual respect and exchange, an affirmation of universal 

human rights, values of self-sufficiency, freedom from dependency, economic and social 

development, and care for how the Gospel of Christ is articulated in any given context. 

 

Specifically, the Program Group: 

 creates opportunities for dialogue and learning among diocesan churches and 

institutions engaged in global partnerships; 

 encourages diocesan churches and institutions to seek out and live into relationships of 

mutual accompaniment with the overseas dioceses with which the Diocese of Los 

Angeles has, through Diocesan Convention, come into formal companion relationship; 

and 

 identifies, promotes, and supports new and existing global partnerships where the 

prophetic witness, gifts, resources, and history of the Diocese of Los Angeles elicit a 

particular interest. 

Formal companion relationships exist between the Diocese of Los Angeles and: 

 The Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem  

Continuing specific ongoing projects reflecting previous companion relationships and assisting 

parishes which have developed a relationship with a parish or ministry in another diocese are 

also a part of the Program Group on Global Partnership’s portfolio. These currently include 

 Conejo Compassion Coalition, Haiti 

 Holy Cross Anglican Primary School, Ambergris Caye, Diocese of Belize 

 Wilson Wamukota Memorial Medical Clinic, Uganda 

 Endupoto Primary School, Diocese of Mount Kilimanjaro, Tanzania 

 The Episcopal Diocese of Guinea 

 The Episcopal Church of Pakistan 

 The Anglican Diocese of Eldoret (Kenya) 

 The Episcopal Diocese of Cuernavaca, México 

 The Anglican Church of Aotearoa, New Zealand and Polynesia 

If you would like further information about the PGGP or any of its relationships or work, 

contact the Program Group Co-Chairs: 

Ms. Kim Ericson      The Rev. Julie Bryant 

St, George Episcopal Church, Riverside   St. Thomas of Canterbury, Temecula 

kiming226@hotmail.com     juliedbryant@yahoo.com 

https://diocesela.org/

